












































 
This is an area very dear to my heart, and I have enjoyed the peace and quiet of walking in the area over many years. It is 
agriculturally productive, and this very worthwhile scheme would surely help to protect it from being damaged by inappropriate 
development which would undoubtedly be detrimental  to this lovely part of Suffolk.  
I support the scheme wholeheartedly. 











 
I strongly support the proposal of this conservation area in Bentley.
As a long term resident of the village I have spent many hours walking and riding in this area.
We are surrounded by ancient woodland's and  attractive arable land dotted with interesting historic building's, a large number of 
which are Listed.
In our neighbourhood plan there was overwhelming support for maintaining our village character and history. 
I feel a designated conservation area would help safeguard this historic area.
Although such a plan would impact on alterations to properties but it would not prevent alterations or future development it 
would ensure things were appropriate and sympathetic to the location .






































































